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25 September 2019

Re: Application to amend the zoning by-law

To Whom It May Concern:

Please accept this application to amend the zoning by-law for the former St. Raphael’s school 
property at 1096 Dublin Street, Sudbury, Ontario.

Our intention is to use this property as the new home of our preschool and elementary school 
beginning in September 2020.

Our current enrolment in both divisions (preschool to grade 8) is currently just under 100 
students, and we hope to double this number in the next five years.

Presently, transportation is drop-off only, but we intend to provide shuttle service (either vans 
or half-sized buses) once enrolment justifies this added service.

We do not intend to make any modifications to the structure. We do intend to re-green the 
property with a grassy athletic field and treed play areas.

Any assistance or accommodation that you can make with respect to this application bearing 
in mind our desired move-in date of spring/summer 2020 would be most appreciated.

Thanks,

Mr. Luke D. Morse, Principal 
B.A.(Hons.), B.Ed., M.A., OCT
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